
Boys & Girls Club open house
“Lights on after school” is a program put on by Boys & Girls
Clubs across the country.

The South Lake Tahoe event is Oct. 22 from 5-6pm at 1100 Lyons
Ave.

The open house will focus on how the South Tahoe club keeps
kids safe and healthy, inspires them to learn, and how it
relieves working parents of worries about their children’s
activities in the afternoon.

For more information, contact Karen Houser at (530) 542.0838.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/10/boys-girls-club-open-house/

